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From: Borkland, Carl G  
Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2025 4:01 PM 
To: Brown, C David <cdbrown@pa.gov>; Budnovitch, Olivia <obudnovitc@pa.gov>; rstaron <rstaron@pa.gov> 
Subject: DEP Order 
 
Dave: 
 
In accordance with paragraph 1.a. of the Department’s March 6, 2025 Order, as you are aware, Sunoco 
Pipeline L.P. (SPLP) has been providing bottled water to residents in the Mt. Eyre neighborhood since 
February 3, 2025, at SPLP’s sole cost and expense.  
 
Beginning on February 3, 2025 SPLP delivered bottled water to residents in Mt. Eyre neighborhood upon 
requests made by residents through the company’s dedicated incident response hotline. SPLP also 
directly delivered bottled water to each of the 6 impacted properties in the Mt. Eyre 
neighborhood.  According to the landowners’ preference, bottled water is either delivered directly to 
residences or it is available for pick up at the landowners’ convenience at SPLP’s Community Support 
Center located at the Bucks Pump Station at 1798 Dolington Road, Yardley, PA, which is sta ed during 
normal business hours.  SPLP has also reimbursed residents for bottled water that the residents have 
purchased themselves.  
 
Please note that SPLP has not restricted bottled water pick-up, delivery, or reimbursement to only those 
residents in the Mt. Eyre neighborhood topographic watershed plus 500-foot bu er as referenced in the 
Order, but rather SPLP has made bottled water available to any resident in the Upper Makefield 
community upon request.  
 
Beginning on February 15, 2025, after SPLP’s Community Support Center was established, SPLP began 
to keep a log of all water deliveries and pickups that have occurred, a copy of which is attached.  As 
reflected on the attached log, since SPLP began keeping a log on February 15, 2025, SPLP has provided 
bottled water to residents more than 129 separate times, which includes multiple deliveries or pickups 
by certain residents in the Mt. Eyre neighborhood. As noted above, bottled water deliveries or pickup also
happened before 2/15/25 to many residents in the Mt. Eyre neighborhood and beyond, but was not 
logged during that early time frame.   
 
In accordance with paragraph 1.a. of the Order, SPLP will continue to provide bottled water to residents 
in the Mt. Eyre neighborhood topographic watershed plus a minimum 500-foot bu er upon request until 



2

SPLP obtains the Department’s approval of the remedial action plan required by paragraph 2.b of the 
Order.  
 
Thank you 
 
 
C. Gus Borkland 
Sr. Director- Environmental Compliance, Emergency Planning & Asset Security 
4041 Market Street, Aston, PA 19014 
Cell- 215-620-5934 
 
Private and confidential as detailed here. If you cannot access hyperlink, please e-mail sender.  


